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NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR PROCOPIO’S 
SUMMER 2021 NATIVE AMERICAN LAW INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 

 
By: Kerry K. Patterson | Partner | kerry.patterson@procopio.com 
 

Procopio has a long-standing tradition of providing growth opportunities to the communities we 
serve.  Procopio’s Native American Law Practice Group extends this tradition by actively 
investing in the future leaders of Indian Country through offering paid internships for Native 
American law students or law students with an emphasis in Native American law.  Please join us 
in identifying qualified legal students within Native American communities that may be 
interested in being part of this engaging opportunity. 

The Native American Law Internship provides an opportunity for two Native American law 
students to gain hands-on experience dealing with everyday legal issues facing Native American 
communities.  Interns are involved in matters that deal with specific Indian law-related legal 
practice matters and other legal problems facing tribal governments and Native entities.  
Procopio Interns reach out to local Native American youth to provide guidance and inspiration 
regarding educational direction and opportunities. 

Interns join a nationwide network of the next generation of Native American Law attorneys in an 
active alumni program consisting of judicial clerks, governmental attorneys and associates at law 
firms.  Following the internship, we remain active with our alumni to mentor and prepare them 
for success in the industry. 

To learn more about our practice area and the legal issues affecting Native Americans, you may 
consider subscribing to our blog by clicking "follow" on the bottom left of this page.  Then, each 
week, you will receive up-to-date information relating to law, policy and current events in Indian 
Country from Procopio attorneys and guest contributors. 

Applications for the internship are due Friday, October 30th by 5 p.m. PST. 

Internship applications should include: 

1. A writing sample 
2. Law school transcript 
3. Resume 
4. Cover letter 
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The program is ten weeks and begins after May 15, 2021.  Applications should be emailed (with 
"2021 Summer Internship" in the subject line) to: kerry.patterson@procopio.com or sent via 
USPS mail to: 

Procopio, Cory, Hargreaves & Savitch, LLP 
Attention: Kerry Patterson 
525 B Street, Suite 2200 
San Diego, California, 92101 
 
Our team looks forward to learning more about you, your interests and adding to our nationwide 
network of Procopio Alumni throughout Indian Country – please apply today! 
 
 

 
Kerry Patterson is head of Procopio’s Native American Law Practice 
Group.  Connect with Kerry at kerry.patterson@procopio.com and 
619.515.3295. 
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